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Lauren, an aspiring writer, is a recent graduate from Southern
New Hampshire University, where she earned her Bachelor of
Arts  degree  in  General  Studies  with  a  concentration  in
Creative Writing and English. Being a lifelong learner, Lauren
has decided to continue her education and attend Southern New
Hampshire  University  beginning  in  March  of  this  year  to
complete her Master of Science degree in Marketing with a
concentration in Social Media Marketing. Lauren intends to
become a social media marketing manager, where she can create
inspiring, meaningful, and creative content for businesses to
attract customers.

https://cupidspulse.com/128283/lauren-burczyk/


Lauren resides in Tampa, Florida with her loving husband and
two beautiful boys, Lincoln, 2, and Phoenix, 1. Aside from
caring for her sons, she enjoys clipping into her Peloton and
taking frequent trips to Walt Disney World. Something you may
find interesting about Lauren is that she also has a passion
for the beauty industry, she holds a cosmetology license in
the state of Florida.

Lauren  started  working  as  an  editorial  intern  for
CupidsPulse.com in January 2019 and is passionate about her
contributions which include dating advice, fashion tips, and
travel features. The celebrity couple that she admires most is
Tom Hanks and Rita Wilson, who have been married for nearly 31
years.  Lauren  believes  that  the  secret  to  a  long-lasting
relationship is falling in love with your best friend.

Lauren’s Expertise: Celebrity News, Travel Features, Fashion
Features
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